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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES MANAGEMENT TEAM/ COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES 
ADVISORY SUBPANEL JOINT REPORT ON FISHERY ECOSYSTEM PLAN FIVE YEAR 

REVIEW - FINAL ACTION 
 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Management Team (CPSMT) and Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory 
Subpanel (CPSAS) recognize the extensive work done by the Ecosystem Work Group (EWG) to 
update and improve the Fishery Ecosystem Plan (FEP), and commend them on their Final Draft 
for Public Review (Agenda Item H.1, Attachment 1, March 2022). The CPSMT and CPSAS 
provided the EWG with specific comments on earlier drafts and thank the EWG for taking our 
suggestions under consideration.  CPSMT members noted a number of additional instances in the 
Final Draft that could be modified to improve clarity and accuracy and intend to send these 
specifics directly to the EWG.  
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2022/02/h-1-attachment-1-pacific-coast-fishery-ecosystem-plan-final-draft-for-public-review-november-2021.pdf/

